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Dear Parents and Carers,

As we prepare to close for the Easter holidays, I want to take a
moment to reflect on the many joyful and enriching moments
we've shared this term.

This term has truly embodied our school values of hope,
opportunity, trust, and curiosity—with pupils showing kindness,
courage, and determination across every area of school life.

Spring Term Highlights
Our Significant Achievement Assembly celebrated one child
per class for their contributions, alongside awards for 100%
attendance—bronze for this term and silver for those
achieving it across two terms. An amazing achievement!
Our talented Reception pupils wowed us all with their
incredible Easter Bonnet Parade—full of colour, creativity,
and confidence. What a joy to see!
In Year 2, pupils proudly performed their learning to
families in a fantastic assembly based on The Queen’s Hat.
Their immersive journey into London landmarks and castles
sparked brilliant writing and curiosity across the
curriculum.
From Learning Together Week and World Book Day, to
Science Week, National Storytelling Week, and the Travelling
Book Fair, pupils had a wealth of opportunities to explore,
learn, and share.
Our Year 3 and 4 production of Finding Nemo was a true
showstopper—bursting with confidence, teamwork, and joy.
Guests from across the local community were in awe of what
our children can achieve.
We celebrated a number of cultural and religious festivals
including Chinese New Year, Holi, Eid—and now look ahead
to Easter and Vaisakhi. Thank you to everyone who
contributed to making these celebrations so meaningful.
And we wrapped up the term with Priory’s Got Talent, where
our pupils dazzled us with their performances—and we were
honoured to be joined by Slough MP Tan Dhesi for the
occasion.

Headteacher’s News
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Growing Together
We continue to be proud of our inclusive practice, welcoming
visitors from schools across the local area to see how we meet
every child’s needs. And thanks to your support, we raised over
£1,100 at our Book Fair—new stories will be heading to our
library very soon!

Thank You
To our families: thank you for your support, enthusiasm, and
partnership.
To our pupils: thank you for your hard work and the kindness
and courage you show each day.
To our staff: thank you for everything you do to make Priory
School such a special place to learn and grow.

Wishing you all a peaceful break and a joyful Easter or Vaisakhi
if you are celebrating.

A reminder that Tuesday 22nd April is an INSET day, and we
look forward to welcoming pupils back on Wednesday 23rd
April.

Nursery children start back on Friday 25th of April.
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Please do not use Studybugs to report absence

Instead please report it on Arbor. You can do this on
the Parent Portal by going to Quick Actions and
Attendance

Reporting Absence
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On the Arbor App, this can be done via the menu and then
going to Attendance.



  

Attendance

Weekly attendance percentages - W/C 31st March

Year 1 - 83.3%
Year 2 - 80.5%
Year 3 - 85.1%
Year 4 - 86.5%
Year 5 - 81.1% 
Year 6 - 84.4%
 
Congratulations to 4Turing with 99% the highest
attendance this week!

Whole School - 93.0%
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Important dates:

Click here to link to the
school calendar

Click here to see term dates
for 2024-2025

Leaflets and letters:

Please click here to go to our
leaflets page on the website

and choose external providers

Sign of the week:

Sorry no SOTW this week
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https://www.prioryschool.co.uk/diary/grid/2025/1/
https://www.prioryschool.co.uk/diary/grid/2025/1/
https://www.prioryschool.co.uk/term-dates/
https://www.prioryschool.co.uk/latest-news-and-letters-home/


https://www.nhs.uk/start-for-life/toddler/learning-to-talk/learning-conversations-and-
telling-stories-3-to-5-years/

https://www.bbc.co.uk/tiny-happy-people/bilingual

https://supersimple.com/song/hot-cross-buns/
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https://www.nhs.uk/start-for-life/toddler/learning-to-talk/learning-conversations-and-telling-stories-3-to-5-years/
https://www.nhs.uk/start-for-life/toddler/learning-to-talk/learning-conversations-and-telling-stories-3-to-5-years/
https://www.bbc.co.uk/tiny-happy-people/bilingual
https://supersimple.com/song/hot-cross-buns/


https://www.bbc.co.uk/teach/school-radio/articles/z6m9382
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https://www.bbc.co.uk/teach/school-radio/articles/z6m9382
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Curling Trip Summary for Year 5 Students
This week our Year 5 children had the exciting opportunity to
try curling! Curling is a fun and unique sport played, where
teams take turns sliding large stones towards a target. Here's a
quick summary of what we did and learned:

1.    Introduction to Curling: We started with a short lesson to
learn the basics of curling. Our instructor explained how the
game works, the rules, and the equipment. We learned that
curling stones are made of granite and that the goal is to slide
them as close as possible to a target.

2.    Learning the Techniques: We practiced sliding the stones
along the floor, trying to make them stop near the target. Some
of us also tried sweeping, which is when players use brushes to
help guide the stone's path. It was harder than it looked!

3.    Teamwork: Curling is all about working together as a team.
We learned to communicate and support each other. The best
teams were those who talked to each other and worked together
to get their stones as close to the centre of the target as possible.

4.    Competition: After some practice, we had a tournament
which included 11 primary schools. Everyone tried their best to
aim for the target and score points. It was exciting to see how
much we improved in just one session!

5.    Wrap-Up: At the end of the trip, we gathered to talk about
what we enjoyed most. Many of us said we liked how much fun it
was to try something new and work as a team. We also learned
about sportsmanship and the importance of patience and
practice.

Overall, our curling trip was a fantastic experience and the
Priory School team came 4th place out of 11 schools, we are very
proud to have accomplished 4th place and the children’s
sportsmanship throughout the tournament was amazing. It
gave us a chance to try a new sport, learn about teamwork, and
most importantly, have fun!

PE News
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Well done to all the contestants who took part in this year’s
Priory’s Got Talent. Featured were acts of singing, dancing,
laughing and much more. Our judges decided amongst
themselves on the winners and runners-up.

In 3rd place was Anisia, Sophia, Lubainah, Hoorain and Anaya

In 2nd place was Plums Choir

In 1st place was Vidhul and Bhavay

Congratulations to these winners!

Priory’s Got Talent Winners
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Enjoying the lovely sunshine at the 'Books and biscuit' after
school club.

Book and Biscuit After School Club
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https://kids.nationalgeographic.com/geography/count
ries/article/poland

https://www.kids-world-travel-
guide.com/poland-facts.html

https://kids.nationalgeographic.com/geography/countries/article/poland
https://kids.nationalgeographic.com/geography/countries/article/poland
https://www.kids-world-travel-guide.com/poland-facts.html
https://www.kids-world-travel-guide.com/poland-facts.html







